
Dear NAHMA Members, 

Attached, please find USDA-RD’s year-end results of the 2016 Multifamily Housing Annual Fair Housing 

Occupancy Report. The report, which is based on data from September 2016 and compares information 

from years 2014 to 2016, includes both Rural Rental Housing (RHH) Section 515 and Farm Labor Housing 

(FLH) Section 514 properties. 

Please find highlights of the year’s data online here. You can also view Attachment 1 and Attachment 2, 

which break down the data by state, race/ethnicity, age, disability, income, and more. 

Thanks, 

Juliana 

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
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